
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 15, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 am  
Worship – 10:15 am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30 pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00 pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study will return in January. 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30 pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville 
 
BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES  
FOR OUR CHURCH FAMILY: 
Happy Birthday! 
John Waggoner – Dec 19th  
 
No anniversaries this week. 
  
LAST WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Suzanne, Phillip, Brett, All those fighting 
cancer and mental illness during the 
holidays, Melanie, Tasha Dillard and family, 
and The Philbricks. 
 
2024 ELDERS: 
Marie Crawford, Rod Hardy, Elizabeth Mills, 
Galen Riggs, Alex Slagle, Joy Wilker, and 
Sandra Young 
 
HAVE AN URGENT PRAYER REQUEST? 
Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938 

 

 

The Philbricks 
 

 

“Joy to the World” #125 
 

Philippians 4:4-7 

“Good Christian Men Rejoice” #151 
 

Mark 12:13-34  
 

“Preaching Mark: “The Showdown in Three 
Questions”  
 

“The First Noel” #136 
 

 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

 

The gym walls are now finished! We sincerely appreciate all your contributions that 

made this possible. 
 

Previously, $9,000 was pledged by generous members of the church. A challenge was 

issued to the rest of us to help raise the remaining funds.  

 

We’re thrilled to announce that we’ve raised $7,050 so far! Thank you from the bottom 

of our hearts to everyone who has given. Your support truly means the world to us! 

 

 

Tuesday, December 24th @ 5:00 PM 

 

This Christmas Eve, we will have a short worship service followed by communion with 

family and friends at the altar. 

 

This service is a quiet reminder that we serve a King.  

He was born once 2000 years ago, a day we celebrate. 

He still lives by the Spirit of God among us, a blessing for which we’re thankful. 

He will return again, a hope for to which we cling. 

 

Let’s gather Christmas Eve in anticipation and share in the Lord’s Supper together. 

 

  

This Thursday, December 19th @ 10 AM 

 

We will be assembling our Christmas 

Backpacks to give to our friends at the 

Burrito Ministry. This is a fantastic 

opportunity to serve those in need. 

 

If you’d like to help, please contact 

Beverly to assist with preparations on 

Tuesday or Wednesday, and/or to pack 

backpacks on Thursday! You can reach 

Beverly at 703-732-3095. 

  

 

Christmas cards, year-end giving 

statements, and other goodies will soon be 

ready in your family folders. 

 

Make sure to check your folder in the top 

drawer of the hallway table. And feel free to 

drop off any cards or notes for others in the 

church while you're at it! It's a lovely way to 

spread some holiday cheer! 

 


